
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
We come together to celebrate Harmony Day on 21 March.  

Created in 1999 to celebrate unity and diversity, Harmony Day was 
originally an Australian celebration but is now marked worldwide by 
conscientious citizens.  

                                                                                                                                   

                                    

 

 

Orange is the colour chosen to represent Harmony Week. 
Traditionally, orange signifies social communication and meaningful 
conversations. It also relates to the freedom of ideas and 
encouragement of mutual respect. 
Soccer trials 

Next Monday, March 27, there will be a boys soccer trial at Dunoon 
Public School to create a Dunoon District Soccer team to play in the 
Soccer Knockout game with the first game to be against Bexhill Public 
School.  

A note will be sent home with the information for parents. 
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Coming Up 

Monday March 27 

Boys Soccer Trials at 
Dunoon Public School 

      

Canteen on Friday 

 Friday 24th March   

• Beef pasta 
bolognaise and 
garlic bread - 
$5.50 

• Spinach and feta 
ravioli in a red 
sauce with garlic 
bread - $5.50 

• Toasted ham and 
cheese sandwich 
- $5.50 

• Toasted tomato 
and cheese 
sandwich - $5.50 
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What was school like at Tuntable Creek? 

Students spent time exploring the different areas of the playground 
with Mrs. Luce last week. They were looking at where the school 
played cricket, where the horse paddock was where they put the 
horses, they rode on to school, where the school assembly was, and 
even where the pump station for the toilet use to be! (Lots of giggles 
with that one!) Having Mr. Larsen talk about the old days is certainly 
entertaining. 

 

This week, I will be away again on Thursday. Mrs. Cantrell will take 
the class for the day. 
 

Regards 

Alison Bath 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


